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Holy Trinity Catholic School 
24 London Road ● Chipping Norton ● OX7 5AX

cnholytrinitypta@gmail.com


Dear Parents,

Another year has started and so have our fund-raising activities! I hope to see you all at the Disco tonight from 6-8pm with the usual BBQ and bar, as well as face painting, nail painting, tattoos and dancing, of course!   With rumbling tummies in mind, the BBQ will be served from 6pm.

There will be several fundraising events and activities in the run up to Christmas.  The Children will be producing Christmas Cards and tea towels (back by popular demand!)  We are planning another Christmas Shopping Evening on Friday 27th November so please put that date in your diaries and do get in touch if you know anyone who would be interested in holding a stall.  A new event is also planned - Bingo!  The date for this event is to be confirmed but it will be towards the end of term and is worth bearing in mind if you are planning a night out at Christmas; everyone loves a bit of bingo!  
Last year, thanks to your support and generosity, we were able to purchase a class set of ipads for the school.  The Pantomime tickets have been booked and all the children will be going on the 3 December.   We also funded sports equipment and subsidised school trips.  Not a bad year of fundraising all in all - thank you everyone!
This year our initial aim is to invest in another class set of ipads.  The set we provided last year have been in constant use and a second will be eagerly received by staff and pupils.  Secondly, we plan to provide significant funding towards a solution to the “no minibus” situation.  Let’s get those children back in Forest School!  We hope to have a clear target for this in the near future.
Finally, we are very lucky at Holy Trinity to have a group of very supportive and dedicated parents and teachers who come together to organise events for the whole school community to enjoy, with the added bonus of raising money to enhance our children’s time at school.  If you would like to get involved with the PTA please email cnholytrinitypta@gmail.com.  Our next meeting will be at the school on Thursday 12th November at 7.30pm.  Everyone is welcome!
Thank you once again for your support,

Marsha Rickard
Chair of the PTA
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